
Attention Thomas Prosser, Planner

Dear Thomas, 

I wish to advise that due to my recent medical appointments, completion of our Submission of 
Objections regarding DA2021/0400 has been delayed. 
It is presently being finalised after COB today, but it will be submitted later today, 25 May 2021, via 
separate email.

We trust it will be considered during your deliberations.

Kind regards 
Bruce Lincoln
98 Bynya Road, Palm Beach

Sent: 25/05/2021 5:13:26 PM
Subject: Our Lincoln Submission of Objections re: DA2021/0400


